
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Media release: 5 July 2017  
 
 

Leaving CTO believes EROAD set for rapid growth 
 
EROAD Limited (NZX:ERD) notifies NZX that Bruce Wilson has given notice that he will resign from his 
role of Chief Technology Officer, effective from today. 
 
Bruce Wilson was one the founders of EROAD, joining the company in 2003. He is leaving the company 
to pursue other options. 
 
“Bruce has been integral to the development of our technology platform, from an early prototype of 
our Ehubo electronic distance recorder to the sophisticated, government-approved platform that 
underpins our solution today,” EROAD CEO, Steven Newman said.  
 
“He has also built an incredibly talented team committed to carrying on his legacy of innovative, 
world-leading technology. On behalf of the Board and EROAD I’d like to thank Bruce for his 
outstanding contribution and wish him the very best for the future.” 
 
“I’m excited about EROAD’s future growth and about seeing it continue to deliver the best transport 
technology products in the world,” Bruce Wilson said. 
 
For further information: 
Steven Newman 
Chief Executive Officer 
Steven.Newman@eroad.com  
+64 9 927 4713 
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